133 Edinburgh St. 
Fredericton, NB. E3B 2C8
Nov. 10th, 2021
Dear Pally,
I hope everything is well with my favorite great aunt. You might be my only great aunt, but you’re still my favorite. 
We’ve had the most beautiful fall I can remember here, and I am still going for runs in a t-shirt and shorts. These days, I’ve been busy getting my Bachelor of Education and I’ve just started my practicum at George St. Middle School, which is where I went to middle school, so that has been a little surreal. I’ve met lots of new friends through my program and am having a lot of fun getting to know them. We recently took a trip together to Grand Manan, where we saw dolphins, seals, and whales. 
How is the greatest city in the world treating you? I hope to take a trip Montreal on my break in March. It would be lovely to go for dumplings again with you and Maggie. Have you been keeping up with the news? I’d love to hear how you think Biden is doing. 
I am so grateful to have such a smart and lively young lady like you in my life. 
Much love,
Rob

